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HALF TERMLY TOPIC GUIDE BOOKLET FOR

PUPILS & PARENTS

Autumn 1 Term 2017
Pre-school
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Diary Dates:





6th September - Term starts


20th October - Half term break up


30th October – Return to Preschool


Trip to Tehidy Woods for Den building tbc


Parent Consultation week beginning -16th October





Homework challenge:


To make a picture or object using natural materials from a wooded area. (


Hand in date 25th September








You can help with……..


Help to count in order from 0-10 and when secure count backwards from 10-0. This can be done through song to make it fun.


Look at pictures in story books and ask your child to predict what may be happening – this skill of prediction is a great precursor for reading.


Writing your child’s name with them.





If you wish to speak to me, I am available every morning before school or after school every day. Please feel welcome to come in for an informal chat.





This term the Foundation Stage topic will be: 


‘If you go down to the woods today…’ 


This unit of work will be largely based upon the children exploring and identifying the world in which they live, and in this case we will be learning skills in our local parks, field and wooded areas.


We will be teaching the children the risk taking and problem solving tasks that are integral for them to become confident and happy learners.  


As can be seen on our website, or on the parents’ noticeboard in class, we will be weaving in a variety of educational and developmental skills.


Week 1 and 2 – Settling into routines and getting to know our new friends


Week 3 and 4 – Percy the Park Keeper theme


Week 5 and 6 – Goldilocks and the 3 Bears theme





Every week we will complete an outdoor learning session. We will explore seasonal changes, looking closely at trees and their seeds. We will be using both our number and writing skills in the outdoor environment and completing lots of exciting tasks.


Look out for our weekly photo diary in the blue display cabinet outside of our class or on our Facebook page.





PSED


This half term we will be learning what it means to be a good friend, how to get along with each other and identifying new boundaries.


Literacy/Phonics


As part of our phonics will be working on Phase 1 – this helps us develop our listening skills in preparation for learning our phonics/sounds in the bigger class!


It is always helpful to play games at home, or as you are walking around outside that encourages your child to listen carefully.


Helpful websites – www.phonicsplay.co.uk





In Mathematics, we will be learning to order numbers, look at, use and name 2D shapes, as well. Work is always differentiated according to the child’s level of development


We will be learning to: 


Select a small number of objects from a group when asked, for example, ‘please give me one’, ‘please give me two’.


Recite some number names in sequence.


Use some language of quantities, such as ‘more’ and ‘a lot’.


Know that a group of things changes in quantity when something is added or taken away.


Notice simple shapes and patterns in pictures.


Begin to categorise objects according to properties such as shape or size.


Begin to use the language of size.











